


On March 31, the Committee held a hearing on senior housing,
titled "Preventing Tragedies and Promoting Safe, Accessible, and
Affordable Homes."

I remember one of my earliest goals in life was to make sure my
mother had a safe place to live, with a garage. And so, I spent a lot
of time and energy trying to make sure that instead of living in

apartments or, as she did growing up, in the projects, that she have an opportunity to own her own home, live in it, and
feel the safety and the security that comes with home ownership.

Over half of public housing residents today are seniors or people with disabilities. But, less than twenty percent live in
accessible units. All residents deserve to have housing that meets their needs. 

Opportunity Zones, which we passed just a few years ago, now provide an opportunity for the utilization of real estate in
a cost-effective way for more senior housing. And, the fact is, that in just 2019 we saw nearly thirty billion dollars
invested in Opportunity Zones in America. That is a great opportunity for us to provide senior housing at a lower price
point. The American Dream is synonymous with home ownership, and Opportunity Zones can play a critical role in
expanding access to safe, affordable housing.



The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Supportive Housing for the Elderly,
Medicaid Home Modifications,
Manufactured Housing,
Public Housing,
Reverse Mortgages,
Broadband Connectivity,
Increasing taxpayer return on investment for housing assistance, and
Opportunity Zones.

Seniors and people with disabilities comprise more than half of public housing residents today, but accessible
units remain far too limited. Having a place to call home is part of the American Dream. As our senior
population increases, we must increase safe and affordable housing options for those in their golden years. 
In addition to current trends and gaps in senior housing, the report also examines how the public and private
sectors can help meet housing challenges for older Americans. Several of the programs and policies discussed
in the report include:

The full report can be found on the Committee's website here.

https://www.aging.senate.gov/imo/media/doc/Scott_Housing%20Report_2022.pdf


how to set up a bank account, 
how to build good credit, 
how to manage debt, 
how to build savings through ABLE, 
how to access benefits, 
and how to find affordable and accessible housing.

On March 17, the Committee released this bipartisan booklet to provide people with disabilities information
on navigating the financial system. In the booklet, readers will find detailed guidance on

It can be found on the Committee's website here.

https://www.aging.senate.gov/imo/media/doc/Building%20Financial%20Literacy%20-%20Information%20and%20Resources%20for%20People%20with%20Disabilities.pdf


To report fraud to the Committee, please call (855) 303-9470


